TOP SECRET —

MEMORANDUM FOR THE EXECUTIVE DIRECIOR:

SUBJECTs Central Planning Staff Action on %
intellicence Facllitieﬁ with the Sk&te,
Legartvnents. T

1. 1% is believed that negobtiations conducted by General
Vandenberg with the members of HI4, subsegquent to his assuming
chargze of CIG on 10 June 1946, have sufficiently modified the
picture portrayed in CIC Directive No. 12 of 7 June 19h6 to make
it inappropriate to carry the project to its originally planned
conclusion,

2, It ig believed, however, that the NIA may not be fully
cognizant of the weakening of the overall intellipence structure
cgused by reductions already effected and probably do not realize
the effect on the intelligence effort of thelr respective departmernts
caused by nstessary weakening of the intelligence effort of other
departuwents,

3¢ In view of the recent directives from the Fresident, re-
quiring further reductlon in expenditures by wvarlous zoverrmental
agencies, it is recommended that a summary of the existing gituation
be prepared: (1) for distribution to the members of the 148, and
{2) for personal presentation by the Director at the next meeting of
the MIA.

Lhe The subject of adequacy of existing intelligence facilities
with State, War, and Navy, falls within the purview of the ICAPS., A&
study is being initiated by ICAPS covering all aspects of the present
foreign intelligence structures of the government,

Se It is recormended, therefors, that no further action be
teken on the subject paper, except that proposed in paragraph 3
above, and it be returned to ICAPS for file,

DONAID EDGAR
Lcting Chief, Interdepartmental
Coordinating and Planning Staff
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